
Montessori Academy School No. 53
Visual Arts Newsletter

February 2024 - Issue #6

MIDDLE EL:
Third Graders
learned about
what life is
like for Maasai
children in
Southern
Kenya &
Tanzania.
Drawing a
figure, they
drew a Maasai
figure and
designed the
clothing.

UPPER EL:  Fifth
Graders viewed

examples of
Kente cloth

then created a
design unique

to them. Liquid
watercolor

paints will be
used to add

bright colors to
their “fabric”.

PRIMARY PreK:  Our 3 & 4 year
old artists were amazed

learning about symmetry as
they painted one side of a

heart, then printed  the other
side to create one heart!

A study of
artist Jim Dine

inspired Ms
Meldrum’s 3rd
grade artists to
paint one heart

then print a
quadrant of
hearts, using

symmetry and
texture to  

complete their
project.


